
Learning focus
From Nursery to Year 6, our aim is to nurture
readers who will curl up with a book and read

their favourite ones over and over again. Just for
the love of it! We want all of our children at

William Stockton to develop a life-long love of
reading. It is such an important life skill and we
are keen to find ways to help our children both

improve and become book lovers for life.
We appreciate your continued support.

Dates and Notices
Friday 1st March - Y1 visit to Delamere
Monday 5th March - 2B library visit
Tuesday 5th March - 8th March - Book Fair
Wednesday 6th March - Y5 Mad Science workshop
Thursday 7th March - World Book Day
Thursday 7th March - Nursery - visit from the
library service
Monday 11th March - 1KMC - library visit
Tuesday 12th March - Dance Festival
Wednesday 13th March - Y6 - Interactive Easter
story at St Thomas’ Church
Thursday 14th March - 1W library visit
Friday 15th March - Y2 visit to Chester Zoo

Number Smart Jessica Saville

Self Smart Leah Britton
Assil Douma

People Smart Daniel Camara-Fouafang

Art Smart Mia Alexander

Body Smart George McGrady

Music Smart Jessica Breese

Nature Smart Isabella Jones

Word Smart Leo Tsang

Smart Learner Heidi Midghall

Class Percentage

RD&RG 100%

2B 100%

3/4D 94%

5/6C 99%

Attendance

Winners
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Three classes with 100% attendance for the week - well done.  Can another class make 100% next week?

Attendance WOW!

Well done to  Maggie

Midghall  who has won a £5

voucher for Amazon today

for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be this

week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

SMART Awards

Welcome back to a new half term.  Already, we have started as we
mean to go on with many different learning experiences  underway.  

Children in years 3, 4 and 5 got to experience an archaeological
workshop.  Year 5 and 6 have had a Science workshop through

URENCO and our Year 1s have had a wonderful trip to Delamere
today to practise their Geography skills.  

What a wonderful week of learning!

Tuesday 5th - Friday 8thMarch -William Stocktonwelcomes the Book Fair.Money off vouchers willbe coming home onMonday 4th March

World Book Day 

Thursday 7th March - World

Book Day

Come dressed as a character

from a book or in your pjs. 

Our duck eggs have

arrived, and some

have them have

hatched.  We have

been so excited to

witness the birth of

our ducklings.

We are recruiting for a

parent governor.  

Please contact

admin@williamstockt

on.cheshire.sch.uk  if

you are interested.
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